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The Borough of Seaside Heights is issuing this press release in response to the airing, and subsequent media coverage, of MTV’s show entitled JERSEY SHORE.

The governing body wants it to be known that they did not solicit, promote or participate in the filming of this show.  The production company that filmed the show did obtain a shoot permit to film in Seaside Heights, but these permits must be issued as it is a first amendment right to film in public places.  Furthermore, the Borough does not condone any discriminatory remarks against Italian Americans, domestic violence or the promiscuous and otherwise bad behavior portrayed on the show.

Most importantly, we hope that most people watching the show understand that it is television.  The point is, and was, to be controversial so that it gets media attention and a lot of people watching.  The people on the show are certainly not indicative of the majority of those who visit, and enjoy the Jersey shore and Seaside Heights every summer.  Of the episodes that have aired to date, we were happy to see that the shots of our town looked as spectacular as they really are, and that any time public bad behavior surfaced, it was dealt with quickly.  The person who assaulted the female in the bar was immediately removed from the bar and subsequently arrested and prosecuted.

As always, Seaside Heights welcomes all visitors, which behave decently, to enjoy our wonderful town and beautiful beach.  We also want to remind everyone that while they are here, they will be in a safe environment, and quickly protected from the minority that may behave badly.
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